Date: Aug 28, 2025

Text: Community Council Election and more important information...please see

your email.

Email: Community Council Election and more important information

Dates to Remember

Sept. 1 – Labor Day – No School

Sept. 3 - DLI Parent Meeting 6:00 pm

Sept. 18 – School Picture Day

- Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we work through the new pick up and drop off procedure. Please remember we only pick up and drop off at the cones...so that means that there are 4 spots to drop off and pick up students. It is very important that your students knows not to run to the car but stand at the cones and not to open the door until your vehicle comes to a complete stop. Please also remember to have your students car seats on the passenger side of the vehicle. Parents and guardians should not exit the vehicle while in the pick up and drop off lane. If it is necessary to exit the vehicle then please park in the designated spots. You are doing great!
- Annual School Forms-PLEASE log in and complete/update the Annual School Forms by 15. (This is necessary because these forms allow computer use, busing information, field trip permission, etc...) This form needs to be completed for all students in the school district. Even if your student has attended the district their entire school career, the annual school form still needs to be completed. Please use the following link: <a href="https://ps.ssummit.org">https://ps.ssummit.org</a> It gives instructions and information on how to complete the forms.
- PTO Involvement: Our Parent Teacher Organization had a great year last year. We are hoping for even more parent involvement this year. If you would like to sign up to help click on the link below: <a href="https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0B45A4AA2AA0FAC43-57958037-ptovolunteers">https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0B45A4AA2AA0FAC43-57958037-ptovolunteers</a>
- Just a reminder any school activity "field trips, working one on one with students or small groups, class parties, volunteering in a specific classroom" requires a background check and fingerprinting from our District. There will be no One time exceptions. Please call or email Lucinda Josie at our District. You can call her at 435-783-4301 or email at <a href="mailto:liosie@ssummit.org">liosie@ssummit.org</a> to schedule an appointment.
- DLI Committee Meeting will be held Wednesday, September 3rd from 6:00-7:00. We would love to welcome the incoming families to join! In this meeting, we will be electing a new president and discussing goals in which we would like to achieve during the 2025-2026 school year.

DLI meeting will be held in Mrs. Rasheta's room at the Middle School. Use the door west of the lunch room double doors - there will be signs to direct you from there. The room number is 160. If you can not participate in person, please join us on ZOOM! Link and password are below. Use personal meeting ID 742 745 8268 Passcode 3MDWkv

- Students who are 4 years old and will be in kindergarten for the 2026-2027 school year, have the opportunity to participate in the Waterford Upstart program. It is free, please see attached flyer. Waterford will be at our school Tuesday, August 26 during PreK Back to school night.
- School Community Council Elections: Our school has three open spots on the School Community Council. If you are interested in serving on this council please submit an application by September 10, 2025. Elections will be held from September 15-17. To submit an application to be considered for the School Community Council please click this link. Applications can be turned into the front office or submitted by email to If@ssummit.org. Election results will be published in the alert on September 18th.
- Christian Center Weekend Meals- Every other week we receive weekend packs from the Christian Center in Park City. These packs contain food items that are easily prepared by a student or adult and can be used over the weekend. During the current climate of high interest rates, political unrest and the extreme high cost of living these packs could provide a little relief. If you are interested in receiving one of these packs, please contact the secretaries in the front office at 435-783-4318 or email <a href="mailto:jill.hancock@ssummit.org">jill.hancock@ssummit.org</a>.
- Do you have a little extra time in the morning and in the afternoon?... AND would you like your day to start off with a smile and a happy heart? It is possible...we need volunteers for the crosswalks. Please email Mrs. Flinders if this is something you would like to do. Thank you.